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The Committee Secretary
House of Representatives Standing Committee
On Industry and Resources
PO Box 6021
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: Inquiry into the development of Australia's non-fossil fuel energy industry: Case
study into selected renewable energy sectors

I am fortunate to live in close proximity to the Bald Hills Wetland Reserve, one of the locations in Victoria
which has been earmarked as a site for the construction of wind turbines. This proposed development has
deeply affected our local community and resulted in considerable financial and emotional cost for many local
residents.

I am fundamentally opposed to the construction of wind turbines at this location and in other locations around
the country on a number of grounds which are detailed in the document titled 'Wind Farms - Foe not Friend',
on page two of this document. Please refer to page two for further details of my submission.

Yours sincerely,

Chelsea Taylor
Ph: (03) 5663 2222
Email: ct@marketingperspectives.com.au


